
I remain NEUTRAL on [SB 31]... 

[SB 31] states, "...SECTION 1. The Employment Department shall study issues relating to the family and medical leave 

insurance program established under ORS chapter 657B..." 

[ORS chapter 657B]: https://oregon.public.law/statutes/ors_chapter_657b 

Studying the aforementioned is a great idea but there is "No" mention as to the cost of the required "study." 

What is the scope of the study? 

Is there a necessity to hire outside contractors to assist in the study? 

Will more staff be required to complete the study? 

These are but a few questions [SB 31] fails to address. 

Since [SB 31] is a great idea but requires more detailed information. 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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